LIFESPAN Representative Memo. June 2023

Hi All,
First and foremost, I am so sorry that this is so late!  I have been completely pre-occupied with handling the donations from our dinner on May 9th.
For those of you who were at the dinner, I hope you enjoyed it!  Jason had such an interesting story to tell—truly the Lord works in mysterious ways his wonders to perform.  From a teenage almost father to a man dedicated to helping all of God’s creation!
Be sure to mark your calendars for the Motor City Caravan for Life on Saturday June 24th.  I have attached a flyer and be sure to read about it in the newsletter. (flyer attached) There are so many people who wish we pro-lifers would just go away, particularly those in leadership positions in our own state.  The caravan is a perfect way to let them know that we will not abandon women and their babies and that we are not going away!!!
This is the last call for Candy Bars for Father’s Day.  At this point, please call your order into the office.  I have to tell the candy man how many we need the first week of June.
Speaking of candy for dads reminds me of flowers for moms.  Just about everyone who offered carnations on Mother’s Day has said that the flowers were exceptionally pretty this year and brought lots of smiles to lots of faces.  
It is a little quieter here in the office in the summer months, but that is when we do most of the planning for upcoming events.  I have attached a flyer showing future events.  If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to call us and we will try and answer them.
Another very important date to remember is our Annual Luncheon on October 28th.  Our guest speaker will be Frank Pavone, President of Priests for Life.  We don’t have all the details worked out, but the date is set.  As soon as I have more on this, I will let you all know.
I hope you enjoy the upcoming holiday weekend.  It helps us remember that freedom isn’t free!

Love Life!!

Diane
